
The Cameron County Housing Authority Board of 
Commissioners,  Ronaldo Garcia, Chairman Commissioner, 
Dr. Norma Linda Gallegos, Vice-Chairwoman 
Commissioner, Maria Eugenia De La Paz, Commissioner, 
Juan Andrade, Jr., Commissioner, Daisy Flores, Executive 
Director and Staff congratulate Jacqueline Fernandez 
for being selected a recipient of NAHRO’s National 
Merit Scholarship and has been awarded $1,000.00 from 
NAHRO for the 2023-2024 Academic School Year.

Additionally, she was selected as a distinguished NAHRO-
LDG Scholar. As a NAHRO-LDG Scholar she was awarded 
the following: Jacqueline Fernandez

•  Up to a maximum of $12,000.00 in $3,000.00 increments for four years to assist with 
tuition and fees.

•  $3,000.00 a year for up to three years for a qualified summer internship stipend, in a 
community development and engagement field and 

•  Networking opportunities with business and community leaders.
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